Exhibitor courses 

2004 editions in Belgium and Hungary

In 2004 there are two exhibitor training courses promoted by MEDIA Salles. The course entitled “DigiTraining Plus: New Technologies for European Cinemas” is a completely new initiative specifically devoted to digital cinema and organised in collaboration with Barco, which will be held in Kuurne in Belgium from 31 March to 4 April 2004. 

The course’s main objective will be to give participants detailed and up-to-date knowledge in the fields of screening and digital cinema, favouring a European point of view. Special attention will be paid to the technical and technological aspects of digital screening, to economic and commercial aspects, to the market potential (in particular the offer of digital products and alternative content), as well as to legal and contractual issues relating to changes in the distribution chain of the “film product”.

Budapest will be the venue for the edition of “European Cinema Exhibition: A New Approach” to be held from 22 to 26 September 2004. Promoted by MEDIA Salles, this course will see the collaboration of the European Film College and the Danish exhibitors’ association, which have taken part in the organisation of previous editions, as well as that of the Hungarian exhibitors’ association and Magyar Filmunió. The Hungarian Ministry of Cultural Heritage will add its support to that given by the MEDIA Programme and the Italian Government. 

Amongst the main topics of the training project are: promotion and marketing, which films for which audiences, theatre management, the European dimension. Lessons will be held in English and in Hungarian.

Both courses foresee a series of seminars led by professional operators and experts of various nationalities, group work, the exchange of successful experiences and visits to cinemas.

All the training initiatives promoted by MEDIA Salles are open to exhibitors from countries belonging to the MEDIA Programme.
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